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Dear Future Toastmaster: 
 
     Thank you for attending our Dayton United Communicators (DUC) Virtual club meeting as a guest.  
We are very happy that you are with us today to share in the magic of Toastmasters. We are confident 
you will find what you are looking for with Toastmasters and I'm hopeful you will enjoy your visit. 
 
     The mission of a Toastmasters Club is to provide a supportive and positive learning experience in 
which members are empowered to develop communication and leadership skills, resulting in greater 
self-confidence and personal growth.  These traits are in demand at work and in our communities.  In 
Toastmasters, we learn by doing.  You will begin developing your skills at your very first meeting as a 
Toastmaster. 
 
      Your experience today is the beginning of a journey that could change your life for the better.  This 
self-paced learning laboratory is a very smart - and cost effective - investment in your future.  At 
around $100 per year, membership in our program is an exceptional deal as similar programs cost 
thousands of dollars. 
 
     At the conclusion of this meeting, we have time for you to ask our Toastmasters any questions you 
have.  And then, when you're ready, you can join us and over 345,000 people in over 15,900 clubs 
located in 142 countries, by becoming a Toastmasters member.   
 
     Please review the information in this Welcome Packet, click on our website at 
http://1694.toastmastersclubs.org/ or take a look at www.toastmasters.org for additional information.  
And once you're ready to take a leap of faith toward your future, please fill out the enclosed 
Membership Application and your journey to greatness can begin. Please feel free to email me at  
contact-1694@toastmastersclubs.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Young, President, Dayton United Communicators, Club 1694  


